
Here are some reminders for 

the upcoming school year: 

The principal will be working 

through the summer, so if you 

have questions or concerns, 

please call the school or 

email the principal. 

ahill@houghton.k12.mi.us   

Class placement letters will 

be given out in mid-August.  

Please make sure you are on 

the list-serv to receive the 

email announcement when 

they are ready. 

Keep reading and educating 

your child all summer—you 

are investing in their future. 

Report cards will be given out on 

the last day of school. 

Have a safe and enjoyable sum-

mer!!! 

Notes for 2019-2020 

You Support PTO. PTO Supports Our School. Thank you HES families for supporting our SUPER staff during Teacher 
& Staff Appreciation Week. Special thanks to Amber VanKarsen for organizing the fun-filled week and to Melissa Hron-
kin for coordinating the hero cape messages from students.  During the May meeting, PTO voted to fund approximate-
ly $4,500 for an exercise bike, stand up desks, and active seating for students. These items will provide activity for stu-
dents needing a break, and better enable them to refocus on their studies.      

2019–20 PTO BoardPresident: Nancy Verive, Vice President: Jen Wall, Secretary: Amber Vankarsen, 
Publicity: JR Repp and Kim Matson, Treasurer: Kathryn Goth-LaTendresse   

Information & Updates:  

Like PTO on Facebook: facebook.com/HPTSPTO 
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  Upcoming Events: 

 June 4th—Field Day 
(Back-up Day June 5th) 

 June 7th—Last Day for 
Students dismissed at 
11:20 & 5th Grade Ban-
ner Presentation 9:30 
am  

 August 22nd—Camp 
Middle School (New 
6th Graders), Make-up 
August 26th) 

 August 27th—HES Open 
House (tentative) 

 September 3rd—First 
Day of 2019-2020 
School Year 

 

Doreen Klingbeil, Superintendent 
Anders Hill, Principal 

June 2018 
Houghton Elementary School 

http://www.facebook.com/HPTSPTO


I would like to take this opportunity to thank 

all the students, parents, teachers, and 

support staff for making this a great year.  I 

truly feel that we are making a difference in 

the lives of all of our students and I feel 

very lucky to have the opportunity to be in-

volved in this mission.  I look forward to a 

great 2019-2020 school year!  Have a safe 

summer! 

The staff at Houghton Elementary School 

would like to thank our parents for making 

teacher appreciation week very special.  

We really appreciated your thoughtfulness! 

www.hpts.us 

Check out this great link about one 
of our 5th Grade Classrooms: 
 
Mr. Johnson’s Classroom 

Phone: 906-482-0456  
Ext. 3000 
Fax: 906-487-5941 
Principal—Anders Hill 
ahill@hpts.us 

May TEAM Students 
Every month we are recognizing a student in each class that 

exemplifies our schools TEAM goals. 

These students will enjoy cookies and milk with the principal 

and receive a certificate.  Our May honorees are: 

Young 5’s: Emory Massie 

K: Bristol Jenkins, Tess Scullion, Adelle D’Luge, Tiberius 

Harju & Savannah Woodford 

1st : Max Qi, Silas Bergstrom, Ryder Erva, Nolan Webb & 

Liira Klein 

2nd: Daniel Shahbakhti, Jonah Boersma, Jesy Hupp, Jake 

Mattson & Caleb Nyberg 

3rd: Jillian Isaacson, Natalie Somero, Isabella Hassell, & 

William Jiang 

4th: Rylan Guilbault, Madelyn Geborkoff, Duncan Will, Amy 

Sziber & Kira Swartz 

5th: Katie Manchester, Taylor Strom, Aspen Stoll -Pietila & 

Eliza Laplander 

Congratulations! 

https://tigershangout.com/2019/05/17/tigers-stats-may-be-underwhelming-but-they-arent-worthless-to-students-in-houghton-michigan/?fbclid=IwAR3RlFQzn493LOK0TQ7E_eB7-A6Glj7KCAT1FXr9d3Nwue4rOKH9c2H36EM

